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From: Mark Vegar 
Sent: Monday, 29 April 2024 8:12 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission - Mark Vegar

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Mon Apr 29 2024 
Public  Submission by Mark Vegar. 

I urge the committee to enable the preservation of life and for health professionals to do their job for every 
Queenslander.  
Hi, I'm Mark and reside in Brisbane and am a QA Food Technologist  
It is essential to give babies born as a result of termination the same care as other human beings and dignity 
of life because we live in a society founded upon laws and the dignity of fellow human beings.  
We were all just as vulnerable and are grateful for the chance at life, this should be extended to all.  
It would be saying that not all life is equally valuable and would prevent health professionals from providing 
care to the most vulnerable and so enable them to do their job of protecting life.  

Sincerely, Mark Vegar 
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